
WCC Non-Traditional Career Event on Friday, September 23 
 

 

On Friday, September 23, 2016, the Women Chemists Committee of the 
ACS Chicago Section will participate in a pre-dinner student poster 

session held at Loyola University in Chicago before the 
monthly meeting.  Chemists with non-traditional careers 
will talk to students and other dinner attendees about 
non-traditional chemistry career paths and the 
educational requirements needed. The setting will be 
casual and will be in the same area as the posters. 
Come and join us to learn about what working chemists 
can do with their chemistry degrees.  If you have an 

interesting career, let us know beforehand, and we would be pleased to 
have you join us and talk about it.  If you plan on being a chemist, and 
you think that being a professor and a bench chemist are your only 
options, think again, and join us for an interesting evening!   

For more information go to 
http://chicagoacs.org/meetinginfo.php?id=111 


